
Mrs. Naples & Ms. Jelena's December Newsletter 

We had a fun November. We made so many turkey's! My favorite was 
the burlap turkey. Our Thanksgiving lunch was yummy! It was nice 
to have the whole class eat lunch with us!  
 
Important dates to remember for December:  
 
Frosty play 9th 
 
Parents night out Saturday, 10th from 4:30 - 10:30 I am one of the 
teachers in charge. You can come in your pj's if you want. I am 
planning a lot of fun activities!  
 
On the 15th we will be having our winter wonderland concert at 
night. Please bring in a Santa hat for your child. 
 
The 16th will be our Class Christmas party the sign up sheet will be 
on the window and Santa will be coming to visit us. 
 
We will be having a book exchange in our class for Christmas. Bring 
in one book that is wrapped for a child. 
 
Winter break Dec. 19th -Jan 2nd (We are closed 23rd - 26th)  
No VPK – 19th – 2nd 
 
Themes -  Hanukkah- We will be learning how to play the dreidel 
game and we will be making a lot of crafts 
 
                 Christmas - One of my favorite art projects is a plastic cup 
ornament. You color on the cup with sharpies and  
                  bake it in the oven. It comes out real pretty. We will also 
be making gingerbread playdough. 
                                                                  
            Merry Christmas & Happy New Year 	


